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ARK A N S A S 

Department of Environmental Quality 


FEB 	21 2013 

Ms. Susan Meredith, Superintendent 
Jonesboro City Water and Light 
POBox 1289 
Jonesboro, AR 72403-1289 

Re: 	 City of Jonesboro Pretreatment Program Modification for Streamlining Rule Update 

Tracking Permit #AR0043401, AFIN: 16-00936 and Permit #AR0037907, AFIN 16-00152 


Dear Ms. Meredith: 

In reference to the attachment to McGoodwin Williams & Yates letter dated July 30, 2012 from Jessica 
Keahey, the Department has reviewed the pretreatment narrative downloaded from the CD. This submittal 
is part of the continuing effort to satisfy Section 6.a on Page 3 of Part II in NPDES permit number 
AR0037907. The City must continue to submit the necessary proposed modifications to the Department. 

Please review the word documents attached to the Department's email dated February 20,2013. The City 
is encouraged to discuss any concerns with the Department's pretreatment staff. 

The City should make all necessary corrections and send the Department an updated narrative by May 1, 
2013. 

If the City has questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the Department at (501) 682-0626 
or torrence@adeg.state.ar.us . 

Sincerely, 

7:7 ~ 
Rufus J. Torr ce, Water Division Engineer 

Cc: Jason Bolenbaugh, ADEQ NPDES Enforcement Section 
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